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Tuesday, 5™ September 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Welcome back to the start of a new year.

Your class teacher will let you know what day your child’s PE lessons will take place this term. The children
can come into school wearing their PE kit on those days.

It is compulsory that children wear their PE kit into school. Our PE uniform is:

A white t-shirt

A pair of black shorts or leggings

A pair of black/white plimsolls or black/white trainers (bare feet for gymnastics)

During winter months, children may wear a pair of black jogging bottoms and their school jumper.

Some children can regularly ‘forget’ to wear their PE kit into school and this has a detrimental effect on
their learning; as it may be that children cannot participate without the correct clothing. Please ensure that
children come into school in the correct PE kit as this supports the learning that needs to take place.

Children should NOT be wearing any branded tracksuits, hoodies or sportswear. We do have PE kit in
school that children will need to change into if they choose to wear non-PE uniform.

Spare kit

If you have any spare PE kit, we would be grateful if people could donate, so that we have some spare kit
for children to use if they forget their own. This is a great way to ensure that all children are able to access
their learning and other events we provide.

Many thanks for your support on this,

Kind regards,
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Miss Brassleay
Deputy Headteacher
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